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A RECOMMENDATION 
 

Regarding: New Club Funding from the Dean of Students Office 
 
 

Introduced By: Jacob Conway, Chair of the Committee on Clubs and Organizations and 
Caitlin Ariel, Executive Treasurer 
Point Person(s): Jack Sullivan, Chair of the Committee on Legislative Affairs and Cameron 
Sears, Student Life Committee Member 
 
Whereas pursuant to Article Three, Section 1, Paragraph A of The Constitution of the Student 
Congress of Providence College: “The object of the Student Congress shall be to act as the 
official representative of the student body in order to promote meaningful student participation in 
the goals of Providence College consistent with the mission statement of Providence College;” 
 
Whereas pursuant to Article Three, Section 1, Paragraph D of The Constitution of the Student 
Congress of Providence College: “The object of Congress shall be to promote, consistent with 
the Board of Trustees, the administration and the faculty, the best interests of the students of 
Providence College;” 
 
Whereas pursuant to Article Three, Section 2, Paragraph B of The Constitution of the Student 
Congress of Providence College: “The Congress shall present all justified requests, opinions, 
complaints, and grievances to the appropriate official, board, or committee;” 
 
Be it hereby recommended by the 74th Student Congress of Providence College that $4,000 per 
semester is given from the Dean of Students Office to be dispersed to clubs that are approved 



after allocations. New clubs must submit a proposal and meet with the Finance Committee of a 
budget for that semester. The Finance Committee would then be authorized to allocate up to 
$500 for that semester. If more than $500 is needed, the Finance Committee will decide what 
funding is appropriate. Funding from the Office of Student Affairs that is not spent by any new 
club will be returned to the office at the end of the semester. 
 
 


